
FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

WASHINGTON 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

July 5, 1934. 
B-996. 

Dear S i r : 

In view of the introduction of the now (193*0 

s e r i e s s i l v e r c e r t i f i c a t e s , which may "be i s sued in denomina-

t ions up to and including $100, i t i s requested that, beg in-

ning with the month of July , reports on Form l60 showing 

s i l v e r c e r t i f i c a t e s separately from other forms of United 

Sta tes currency be submitted f o r the head o f f i c e and f o r 

each "branch, i f any. 

Very t r u l y y o m a # # » - y 

E. L. Smead, Chief , 
Div i s ion of Bank Operations. 
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